AMANDA SOMEONE, PA-S

Permanent Address 000 Street Name Marshville, NC 28103 (222)-222-2222 emailaddress@su.edu Temporary Address 222 Street Name Winchester, VA 22601

August 12, 2015

Dr. Robert E. Lane Carolina Coastal Family Practice 600 South Church Street Hertford, NC 27944

Dear Dr. Lane,

In December 2014, I will be graduating from Shenandoah University with a Master of Science in Physician Assistant Studies. I will be moving back to North Carolina this August to finish my clinical rotations and will seek employment beginning January 2015 upon completion of my PANCE. Upon graduation I look forward to working with a team of medical providers, which will continue to allow me to learn and grow as a Physician Assistant.

Clinical year has taught me a wide array of skills sets, but above all, I believe the most important thing I have learned is to form relationships with my patients. It takes time to really learn how to listen, and this is something I am growing in daily. I think patients respect a provider that takes time to listen to them and discuss their care. When patients have a good understanding of what I am doing and how it will impact their health, I think they are more willing to work with me in order to make them as healthy as possible.

The world of medicine has mesmerized me from a very young age. I have always had the desire to serve others and try to make a difference in not only their health, but also in their day-to-day activities. After meeting a physician assistant while in high school, I immediately knew how I wanted to spend my life and knew I would have a rewarding career by being able to use my talents.

Growing up in a large household really molded me into loving people and guided the daily interactions I have with others. I find that I thrive when I am busy and when I am surrounded by others, which made the PA profession the perfect fit for me. After years of schooling, I realized that I enjoy learning which is especially crucial because the world of medicine changes daily. I truly believe that I would have a fulfilling life working as a Physician Assistant.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. I can be reached at (222)-222-2222 or emailaddress@su.edu.

Sincerely,

Amanda Brooks